
 

October 2018 NEWSLETTER 

Dear Parent(s), 

The month of October has been a month of deepening friendships and celebrating learning in all its forms. 

Our Ethos incudes the absence of all fear. Leadership which is the ability to lead oneself first, then others. 

Close partnership with all parents and whole education. It was this time that we started our initiative of setting 

goals in partnership with you dear parents and spending time observing students , tweaking our objectives 

and doing our level best to bring you high quality assessment. 

We all know the benefits of reading. However in todayôs day and age our students need to acquire a future 

bi-literate brain. There were some very insightful approaches. Paper or screen? We attended an engaging 

Deep Reading workshop by our respected CEO General Ray who highlighted the importance of developing 

linear and non-linear cognitive pathways. A balance between reading books and digital screen time emerged. 

 

Attended the Drishti 4th Annual Symposium on the theme-ñLeading Mixed Ability Classrooms.ò Making 

inclusion a reality through differentiated instruction and setting up an environment where each child can 



learn. The founder herself Dr. Desai complimented us that it was delightful that we already are following many 

practices at Koramangala. 

 

One of the most vital enriching program at the centre was the deep cleaning drive across school. The 

support staff were trained as part of our outreach program by a professional team. We addressed all aspects 

of safety, hygiene, deep cleaning and regular maintenance with protocol. For any process it is not the ñwhatò 

to do but the ñhowò and ñwhyò to do that is important. Regular professional development is crucial. 

 

Inquiry ðbased learning: All grade students took great pride in presenting their age appropriate units and 

showed confidence in being curious and creative learners. The inquiry cycle presentation was well-received. 

Thank you dear parents for your active participation and positive feedback. Developing the habit of asking 

good questions is a vital part of self-directed learning. 

 



           

Parents as Partners 

Thank you to all the parents who gave us their valuable time and engaged our students in so much learning and fun.   

      

   

 

 

 



Celebrations : Joy of giving : spreading light and happiness everywhere 

 

 

The recently held Parent ðTeacher conference supplements the casual, daily conversations by providing 

more comprehensive information .The main goal is to share information on whole education aspects, 

personal goals, transitions to school routines, social relationships and sharing resources you can use at home 

to support learning. 


